June 8, 2005

Dear Secretary of State:

you that the company of B
ffices, which 1 mistakenly thought were inner ch

cted for turther reference.

’m writing to inform
directors. It only has o
[ike to have this matter COTTe

Sincerely
Jennifer Baker President
& Baker Drywall Inc.
P.O. Box 50421
Idaho Falls, 1d. 83405
{208) 552-4751

aker Drywall Incorporated has no
angeable. | would

RS
L
ey




